
Petitioner submission of 24 March 2023  
 

PE1928/G: Provide free rail travel for disabled 
people who meet the qualifications for free bus 
travel 
  

I do not feel that the submissions provided by Strathclyde Passenger 

Transport, West Lothian Council, and Fife Council are relevant to my 

petition because they are all urban areas. My petition was intended 

mainly to benefit rural areas. 

If necessary, the free rail travel for disabled people could be restricted to 

specific rail routes such as: 

• Glasgow Queen Street – Oban/Fort William and Mallaig 

• Glasgow Queen Street – Aberdeen and Inverness 

• Edinburgh – Aberdeen and Inverness 

• Aberdeen – Inverness 

• Inverness – Kyle of Lochalsh, Thurso and Wick 

and availability could be limited to those residing in rural areas.  

 

  
 


